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Date:  17 December 2010 
 
 
 
To: Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046  
United States 
 
 
 
Subject: Request for Dismissal of FCC ID Y36F2516 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Ms. 
 
By means of this letter, we request a DISMISSAL of the application with FCC ID: Y36F2516 
granted on 12/15/2010. The device concerned is a FM modulator authorized under FCC Rule 
Part 15.239 and has 4 frequency channels on 88.1, 88.3, 88.5 and 88.7 MHz.  
 
The device tested and certified under the mentioned FCC ID was a hardware sample that 
contained one (1) wrong frequency channel at 88.7 MHz in the 4th channel. The correct 4th 
channel frequency must be 89.3 MHz. 
 
Our goal is to re-use the same FCC ID with updated exhibits (with emissions of the correct 
hardware sample re-tested) using the correct frequency channels 88.1, 88.3, 88.5 and 89.3 
MHz. 
 
All plastic enclosures already produced have pre-printed the channels 88.1, 88.3, 88.5 and 
89.3 MHz already. 
 
For these reasons, we ask your permission for a DISMISSAL so that we can use the same 
FCC ID for the correct device going into production.  
 
 
Yours truthfully, 
 
 
 
 
Liao MeiHong 
Manager 


